
 

 

 

 
 
23 March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
  
As we are approaching the final deadline of Friday 8th April for the Graphic Design Coursework, we are 
inviting your child to attend the additional extended support sessions below, each running from 3:15pm - 
5:15pm.  
  
The sessions running are: 
  

• Monday 28th March 

• Tuesday 29th March 

• Wednesday 30th March 

• Thursday 31st March 

• Monday 4th April 

• Tuesday 5th April 

• Wednesday 6th April 

• Thursday 7th April 
  
We would greatly appreciate your help and support in encouraging your son/daughter to attend as many of 
these sessions as possible. The students will receive vital verbal feedback at these sessions that will push 
their final pieces and projects that extra mile.  
  
The last part of the project is always the busiest and we have found that attendance to these sessions enable 
students to achieve their full potential.  
  
Whilst we appreciate your child may not be able to attend all of the sessions above, we would very much 
appreciate your help and support with your child's attendance to as many of these sessions as possible.  
  
Should you have any questions concerning this, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
  
Kind regards 
 

  
Sarah Dixon     Mike Lishman 
ADT Faculty Leader    Subject Lead: Graphic  
Email: sdixon@brookvalegroby.com        Email: mlishman@brookvalegroby.com 
 


